U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535

July 12, 2011

MS. LAURA ROTOLO

ACLU OF MASSACHUSETTS
211 CONGRESS STREET
BOSTON, MA 02110

FOIPA Request No.: 1141754- 001
Subject: JTTF/MOU BETWEEN MASSACHUSETTS JTTF
AND FEDERAL/OR MASSACHUSETTS AGENCY

Dear Ms. Rotolo:

As a result of your administrative appeal to the Office of Information Policy (OIP), Department of
Justice (DOJ), Appeal Number AP-2011-00878, the enclosed material was located responsive to your
request. ’

Material consisting of 265 pages has been reviewed pursuant to Title 5, U.S. Code, Section 552
and this material is being released to you in its entirety with no excisions being made by the FBI.

Although no denials were made to your request, we are required to inform you that you are entitled
to file an administrative appeal if you so desire. Appeals should be directed in writing to the Director, Office
of information Policy, U.S. Department of Justice, 1425 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 11050, Washington,
D.C. 20530-0001. Your appeal must be received by OIP within sixty (60) days from the date of this letter in
order to be considered timely. The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Freedom of
Information Appeal." Please cite the FOIPA Request Number assigned to your request so that it may be
identified easily.

Very truly yours,

Dr el

David M. Hardy

Section Chief

Record/Information
Dissemination Section

Records Management Division



